
Friday, November 24, 2023, 3 pm thru Saturday, November 25, 2023, 3 pm 

Bridge board members will be joined by church, business, or  
individual sponsors to spend an hour or more weathering the  
cold in an unheated, open room located at the Guthrie Desmond 
Street Practice parking lot, 105 Desmond Street, Sayre PA.  Funds 
raised will be used to assist those in need in our community. 

Our Challenge to You... 

 Pray  for the Sleepout and the various Bridge ministries to 
bring awareness of those in need in the cold winter months 
ahead. 

 

Represent your church by sponsoring	a	one‐hour	block	of	
time	with 1-3 others from your Sunday School class, 
women’s and/or men’s group, youth group, or family 
weathering the cold with a Bridge board member. 

 

 Stop by the Guthrie Desmond Street location during the event 
to show your support and make a donation or mail your tax-
deductible donation to: 

 

The Bridge 
P.O. Box 202, Sayre, PA  18840 

 

For more information, contact Kim at 570-867-2628 or 
sleepout@thevalleybridge.org 

 

The	Bridge	provides	emergency	vouchers,	food,	clothing,	and	furniture	to	families	who	
ϔind	themselves	facing	the	loss	of	utilities,	housing	and	other	emergency	needs.			
We	serve	those	residing	within	the	Athens,	Sayre	or	Waverly	school	districts.	
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